

Outwood Primary Academy Alne

UPCOMING DATES

9th July reports to be sent home this week

13th July Year 6 Activity Day

14th July Sports Day (reserve 21st)

15th July Circus Skills Day

23rd July, 2.30pm Y6 farewell

2021 Term Dates

6th September: INSET day

7th September: INSET day

8th September: children start

22nd October: INSET day

25th to 29th October: half-term

17th December: last day of

Autumn term

4th January: children start Spring

term

Questions & Queries

Children's safety and happiness is our ultimate goal. If you have any questions or queries please contact school on the admin email address:

enquires@alne.outwood.com

or by phone 01347 838427

End of Term

As the end of term approaches we are looking forward to some of the usual events but Covid is preventing others.

Sports Day

We will be holding Sports
Day for the children on 14th
July. Following evaluation of
the guidance sadly we are
unable to invite parents
safely to the event.

Y6 Leavers

The Year 6 children will have an outdoor farewell on Friday 23rd July at 2.30pm. Parents of children in Year 6 are welcome to join us on the field.

Reports

Reports will be sent out to all families in the week beginning 14th July.

Classes 2021-22

We expect to confirm Class structures and teachers by 9th July.

DATE: June 2021

Farewell

After many years of dedicated service to school, both Mr
Chappell and Mrs Fullam will be retiring at the end of this term. We are very sorry to say goodbye but wish them both every happiness in their retirement. There are collections for leaving gifts in the school office. Apologies, we don't have an electronic option at the moment.

Polite Reminders

If you drive to the academy, please can we ask that you respect our local community and park safely, avoiding obstructing neighbour's drives.

Uniform Orders

We are expecting September orders into school shortly, they will be handed out as soon as possible.

Covid

As wider restrictions begin to lift we will gradually change some of the Covid procedures in place. A separate letter will be sent to parents to explain this in detail. However, until told otherwise please continue to use staggered starts, social distancing and face coverings on school premises.

